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Request for Feedback: NIH Infant and
Toddler Toolbox

Posted on behalf of the Eunice Kennedy Shriver National Institute of Child Health and Human Development
(NICHD)

The U.S. National Institutes of Health (NIH) has awarded a contract to a consortium of scientists from over 20
institutions, led by Northwestern University, to develop the NIH Infant and Toddler Toolbox, an efficient

and comprehensive battery of neurodevelopmental measures for use with children ages 1-42 months.

The consortium is seeking input from the scientific community to help inform the creation of this

neuropsychological, cognitive and social assessment battery.

Please visit the survey page and give your input by Saturday, November 9! The survey should take less

than 20 minutes to complete and can be accessed at https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BabyToolboxRFI.

Take the survey
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